
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Monday 11th September 2023 
 
 
Use of new School Planners at home 
 
 
To all parents & carers, 
 
Your child will soon be bringing home their new School Planner. These have been 
made specifically for schools in our Trust and contain lots of useful information and 
supporting resources for your child. 
 
The supporting resources in the Planners include key spelling words, handwriting 
support, phonics sounds charts, number bonds and multiplication tables. There is also 
some important information about our Values, Behaviour Policy and uniform. 
 
Additionally, there is space for you to listen to your child read and then write in a brief 
comment. Your child’s teacher can then keep a track of their home reading habits and 
provide support where appropriate. We will also ensure that all pupils in school have 
regular opportunities to read with an adult on a one-to-one basis. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us about your child’s Planner. Thank you as ever for 
the on-going support and engagement. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Fitzpatrick 
Headteacher 
 


